

Working Together to Build Great Futures

Breslau/Stanley Park Pupil Accommodation Review Board of Trustees Meeting

When: Monday June 20, 7:00 p.m.
Where: WRDSB Education Centre, 51 Ardelt Ave, Kitchener

Please be advised that the Waterloo Region District School Board will be holding a Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday June 20, 2011 to consider recommendations with respect to the **Breslau/Stanley Park Accommodation Review**, which involves Breslau, Crestview, Franklin, Lackner Woods, Mackenize King, Smithson and Stanley Park Public Schools.

The Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) submitted its Accommodation Report and recommendations to the Board of Trustees on April 18, 2011, which recommended Scenarios 1 or 2 as accommodation solutions.

Scenario 1 recommends:

- Addition/renovations to Mackenzie King P.S. and Breslau P.S.
- Site work at Smithson P.S.
- Boundary changes for Breslau P.S., Mackenzie King P.S., Smithson P.S., and Stanley Park P.S.

Scenario 2 recommends:

- Closure of Stanley Park Public School
- Addition/renovations to Breslau P.S. and Crestview P.S.
- Rebuild of Mackenzie King P.S.
- Program changes for Mackenzie King P.S. and Crestview P.S.
- Site work at Smithson P.S.
- Boundary changes for Breslau P.S., Crestview P.S., Mackenzie King P.S., and Smithson P.S.

WRDSB staff have reviewed the ARC's findings and will also be presenting a report with recommendations at this meeting for Board consideration.

Further information on the Accommodation Review, including the ARC's Accommodation Report and Staff Report (after June 17th) is available at **www.wrdsb.ca** (search for Breslau/Stanley Park accommodation review) or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.

The Committee of the Whole meeting to be held on June 20, 2011, is open to the general public. For information on how to register as a delegation to speak before the board, contact: 519-570-0003 ext. 4336.